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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Lola & Poppy 

Class 2 

Millie & Austin 

Class 3 

Charlie & Junior 

Class 4 

Faith & James 

Class 5 

Tristin & Faye 

Class 6 

Jakub & Chloe 
 

Nursery  

Lucas, Alexander, 

Kohen & Bradley 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 19th October 2018 

Attendance 
 

This week 96.20% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 
 

Early Bird 
Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we 
are looking for 

people who 
choose to follow 

the learning 
charter 

An enormous thank to you to everyone who has donated food 
for our Harvest Collection. We have a huge pile of tinned, 

and packet food thanks to the generosity of our 
school and nursery families. The food is being 
collected by Telford Food Bank on Monday and 
will be distributed through the Food Parcel scheme 
supporting needy families across Telford.  

Starting School September 2019 
If you have a child born between 

1st September 2014 and  
31st August 2015 

you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There 

are no paper application forms this 
year.  

Even if your child is in our nursery 
you must apply online by 15th 

January 2019 
If you have any questions or do not 

have access to the internet please talk 
to Nursery staff who will be able to 

help you.  
Parents of children in Year 2 will 
need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 

School) using the same online system.  

 

Poppies and other 
poppy items on sale 

after half term 

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 25th October —  
last day of school and nursery 

 

Monday 5th November —  
back to school and nursery 

 

Friday 16th November— 
Children In Need day 

 

Friday 21st  December—  
last day of school and nursery 

Thursday 25th October 
last day of school and 
nursery before the half 

term holiday 

Breakfast 
Club 

 
7:45—8:45  

 
 

£2 per day.  
More information available in 

the school office.  

Dinner 
Menu 
change 

 
Thursday 

25th 
October 

 
Fish & chips 

 
Halloween cakes 

Punctuality 
 

Doors for nursery are open 
8:30-8:45 and 12:15-12:30 

each day.  
 

Doors for school are open 8:45-8:55. 
Registers in school are taken at 8:55 

every morning and parents should leave 
classrooms by 8:55.  

 

If you arrive and the door is closed 
you must go to the school office and 
sign your child in. School staff will 
take your child to school or nursery  

 
Early Bird snack is served in school 

until 8:55. If your child arrives after 
this time they will not be able to have 

snack.  
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